



Mr A J Murphy Director of Rugby

Email: alex.murphy@ellesmere.com

1st September 2021

Dear Parent,

As the new term approaches I would like to draw your attention to our Ellesmere Rugby Safe resource.

Rugby is a fantastic sport that supports social development through its unique values. We recognise that there is always negative media coverage of contact sports, but hopefully the attached document will demonstrate how player safety and their welfare is our highest priority.

If you would like to discuss any aspect of our rugby programme then please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com